
NEW YORK
CITY BAR

THE ASSOCIATION OF THE BAR OF THE CITY OF NEW YORK

cordially invites

THE LEGAL ADVISER
of the

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
of each of the

MEMBER STATES OF THE UNITED NATIONS

and

THE LEGAL ADVISER
of each of the

PERMANENT MISSIONS TO THE UNITED NATIONS IN NEW YORK

to a

RECEPTION

on the occasion of the

26th ANNUAL INFORMAL MEETING
of the

LEGAL ADVISERS
of the

MINISTRIES OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
of the

MEMBER STATES OF THE UNITED NATIONS

on

Monday, the Second of November, 2015

6:30 P.M.-8:30 P.M.

at

THE ASSOCIATION OF THE BAR OF THE CITY OF NEW YORK
42 West 44™ Street

(between Fifth Avenue and Avenue of the Americas (Sixth Avenue))

NO RSVP IS NECESSARY

Information: Lawrence C. Moss(+1 212-396-6564andlm313@hunter.cuny.edu)


